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Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this newsletter finds you well.

This newsletter contains some key dates for school and also from our Castle Wood Friends PTA
so please ensure these are noted down.

There is also an article about a lorry named ‘Charles’.

Intrigued..? Then please read on.....

With all best wishes,
 
Mrs S Wilson, CEO

Good Morning!



Thursday 7th March 2024 – World Book Day
Tuesday 19th March 2024 – Parents Evening

Wednesday 20th March 2024 – Parents Evening

Thursday 28th March 2024 – School finishes for the Easter break
Monday 15th April 2024 – Back to school

Friday 19th April 2024 – Children’s mid-year reports out

         

No-one is the same, but everyone is equal

Dates for your Diary

  PTA Events 

Friday 15th March - Red Nose Day
Thursday 21st March- Spring Disco 

Monday 22nd - 4th May- Change Challenge.
Thursday 23rd May- Colour Dash 

Friday 28th June - Pride/Summer Fair 
Thursday 18th July- Fun Day

(Dates may change and events maybe added or cancelled)

    



       Towards the end of last year, West Lindsey District Council ran a
competition between schools to name one of their new bin lorries. Names
were suggested by children across school with the final choice being made
by our sustainability committee in 3CR. We were lucky enough to win with

the name Bin Charles, and this is now proudly shown on the front of one of
the lorries. We had a visit from WLDC, along with the bin we named, and

received a £20 national book token which is being spent on some new books
for our library.

Huge congratulations to all the children involved!

   

West Lindsey District Council
Name a Bin Competition


